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From: bishopcag@fuse.net [mailto:bishopcag@fuse.net] / / 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 3:19 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: gas pipeline 

Dear Sirs; 
I am vehemently opposed to putting the gas pipeline in Evendale, Blue Ash and Reading. 
It is a danger to the citizens and it will decrease our property values. 
Please find a rural place in which to put It. 
These are a highly populated areas and since many pipelines have exploded in the past, we do NOT 
need them in these areas. 
Thank you, 
Connie Bishop 
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